
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

Safe, Happy and Successful together with God 

 

 
Our School 

St Teresa’s is a Roman Catholic Voluntary Aided Primary School providing education for 

approximately 350 children, including Pre-school aged children. The school buildings and 

grounds are owned by the Diocese of Portsmouth and has close links with Corpus Christi 

Church which is on the same site. 

 

Our school is a one and a half form entry.  We have a Foundation unit (a mixture of Pre-

School and Reception children), three Key Stage 1 classes (a mixture of year 1 & 2 

children), four Lower Junior classes (two Year 3 and two Year 4 classes), and four Upper 

Junior classes (two Year 5 and two Year 6). 

 

In February 2023 St Teresa’s was inspected by OFSTED and assessed to be a Good school.  

A copy of the report is available at www.ofsted.gov.uk (Unique Reference Number 

110032). 

 

Our prospectus is available to download at 

https://www.st-teresas.wokingham.sch.uk/web/prospectus/10017 

 

 

 

Primary School Admissions 2024/25 

If your child is born on or between 1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020, he/she will be 

due to start full time education at primary school in September 2023.  

 

• All applications for schools should be made through the School Admissions Team at the 

Wokingham Borough Council; applications cannot be made directly to the school.  

 

• Parents should register their interest in applying for a school place. This can be by 

phone (0118) 974 6000 or online at www.wokingham.gov.uk/admissions  

 

• Following this registration, an application pack will be sent to your home address from 

mid November. If you have not received a pack by December, you must contact the 

School Admissions Team. 

 

• Applications can be submitted by post or online from 13 November 2023.  

 

• If you are applying to St Teresa’s on denominational grounds please complete a 

Supplementary Information form. This can be found on the school website under 

Admissions.  

 

• This form needs to be submitted to the school office with the original of your child’s 

baptismal certificate (please contact your parish office if you do not have a copy).  

http://www.ofsted.gov.uk/
https://www.st-teresas.wokingham.sch.uk/web/prospectus/10017
http://www.wokingham.gov.uk/admissions


 

• The deadline for all applications is 15 January 2024. Applications received after this 

date will be treated as late and will be processed after the main allocation. 

 

• Parents will be notified of their child’s allocated school place on 16 April 2024 by e-mail 

(if submitted online) and also by post.  

 

• Parents must accept their places by the deadline given with their offers. 

 

• The number of children to be admitted in 2024/2025 is intended to be 45.  The admission 

number is compatible with the duty to comply with Infant class size legislation.  The 

teaching group size at Key Stage 1 will not exceed 30. 

 

• There will be one point of entry at September 2024. 

 

 

 


